
 

Working so that our students feel they are ​known​, ​understood,​ ​valued​ and ​learning​.
 

 

 

 Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

 

 

We begin our first full week of learning on Monday. ​It is crucially             

important that your child attends school with a laptop that is           

working and fully charged. Organising this needs to be part of the            

daily routine. Students have to be ready to engage with their learning            

as soon as they arrive. If your child does not have a laptop this needs               

to be addressed as soon as possible.  

 

 

 

Excursions and Swimming Ability permissions 

Here is a copy of the permission note your son or daughter will be              

bringing home on Monday. By signing this note you will be giving us             

permission to take your child on any excursion they are required to            

attend throughout the year. It is crucial that this is returned to the             

front office by Friday, 5th of February as excursions, carnivals and           

sporting activities will be starting up very close to the beginning of the             

year. This note also asks you to inform us of your child’s swimming             

ability so that we can ensure they are not expected to swim a             

distance that they are not capable of swimming. Please be careful to            

tick the appropriate box. 

 

ID Cards 

Just a reminder that ID Card photos will be taken on Friday, 5th February for Year 7 and all new students to the 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEARNING UPDATE - 2 
 

Friday, 29 January, 2021 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hr0mfNEtaMUNI-cwl8RArNUsHFBygyA_/view?usp=sharing


 

                                                   ​STAFF EMAIL ADDRESSES - LEADERS 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ROLE NAME Email Address 
Teaching 

Areas 

Principal Mr Kevin Jones kjones@parra.catholic.edu.au  

Assistant Principal - Wellbeing Ms Shauna Nash snash@parra.catholic.edu.au    

Assistant-Principal - Learning Ms Hayley Lalor hlalor@parra.catholic.edu.au    

School Counsellor Ms Lauren Luthra lluthra@parra.catholic.edu.au  

Leader of Mission (Acting) Mrs Jessica Damski jdamski@parra.catholic.edu.au RE 

Leader of Learning Diversity  Mrs Deborah Watts dwatts1@parra.catholic.edu.au Maths 

Leader of Learning Mr Dale Ahern dahern1@parra.catholic.edu.au  HSIE/RE 

Leader of Learning Ms Theresa Nielsen tmorabito@parra.catholic.edu.au TAS/LOTE 

Leader of Learning Ms Sherene Mitchell smitchell@parra.catholic.edu.au English 

Leader of Learning Ms Pauline Tivoli ptivoli1@parra.catholic.edu.au  CAPA 

Leader of Learning (Acting) Mr Juan Chavez jchavez@parra.catholic.edu.au  PDHPE 

Leader of Learning Mr Tim Woodbine twoodbine@parra.catholic.edu.au Maths 

Leader of Learning 
Ms Enjoli 

Rodricks-Testa erodricks-testa@parra.catholic.edu.au Science 

Leader of Learning Pathways Stage 5 Ms Tracie Huet thuet@parra.catholic.edu.au  HSIE 

Leader of Learning Pathways Stage 6 Mr Anthony Pope apope@parra.catholic.edu.au  English/RE 

Leader of Learning Pathways Stage 4 Ms Nikki Valeri nvalleri@parra.catholic.edu.au  Visual Arts 

Instructional Coach Mr Colin Newell cnewell2@parra.catholic.edu.au HSIE 

Learning Mentor- Benedict House Ms Brittany Bonarius bbonarius1@parra.catholic.edu.au Science 

Learning Mentor- Chisholm House Ms Deb Baker dbaker@parra.catholic.edu.au  Visual Arts 

Learning Mentor- Kolbe House Ms Mea Brown mbrown24@parra.catholic.edu.au  English/RE 

Learning Mentor – MacKillop House Mr Kharl Carlos kcarlos3@parra.catholic.edu.au  RE/PDHPE 



 

STAFF EMAIL ADDRESSES - TEACHERS 
 

First Name Surname Teacher’s Email 

Desire Barlow dbarlow@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Victoria Bravo vbravo1@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Mary Bullen mbullen2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Bethany Carder bcarder@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Alyson Cefai asmith22@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Patrice Cordell psmith2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Paul Cross pcross@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Nirmala Deni Savio ndenisavio@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Colin Edmondson cedmondson@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Luke  Eisenhuth leisenhuth2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Luke Elliott lelliott6@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Victor Fenech vfenech1@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Samantha Fresco sfresco@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Mark Gallego mgallego2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Melanie Hall mhall13@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Lara Hewitson lhewitson@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Sally Jones sjones26@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Karlie Killeen kkilleen@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Fiona Lopes flopes@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Rhiannon Marsh rmarsh2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Carly Marshall cwiese@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Sarah Matulewicz smatulewicz@parra.catholic.edu.cu 

Natalie Maxwell nmaxwell3@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Sheree McCormack smccormack@parra.catholic.edu.au 

William Melevo wmelevo2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Victoria Molluso vmolluso@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Daniel Mufale dmufale@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Suzan Narouz snarouz@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Sharon Rogers srogers7@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Pearl Sanber psanber@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Dianne Santos dsantos8@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Dijana Siric dsiric@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Sara Sundstrom ssundstrom@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Widad Thalji wthalji@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Luke Trotz ltrotz@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Dean Uthoff duthoff@catholic.edu.au 

Heather Wood hwood@parra.catholic.edu.au 



 


